Mr. Gayle Mott, Mott Stables, Lawrence, Kensas.

Dear Gayle:

Our department has received a number of complaints from the athletic department because there has been horseback riding on the stadium track and on the stadium field and on the practice fields around the stadium.

I trust that our equitation classes do not use those areas, especially when the ground is thawing. I feel sure you would not make the classes there inagmuch as the riding rang is on the south side of the hill.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,

Narsity Basketball Cosch.

FCA: AH